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Staff Incharge : Dr. Vaijo Prema, Assistant Prof, History Dept. 

                                 Dr. Jai Ruby, Assistant Prof, Comp. Appln and Research Dept 

Student Secretary : Ms. Evangeline Lydia, I MSc Mathematics 

 

S. 
No. 

Event Date No. of Students. 

1. 
Quiz Club – Intercollegiate 
Prelims and Finals 

23.09.2019 
42 Participated 
1000 watched 

Finals 

2. CSIJACQU’19 – Competition 24.09.2019 2 

3. Quiz Meet 26.09.2019 10 

4. Quiz Meet 10.10.2019 34 

5. Nellai – Book Fair Quiz 07.02.2020 2 

6. Popes Quiz - Competition 29.02.2020 2 

7. Quiz Meet 08.01.2020 22 

8. Quiz Meet 22.01.2020 19 

9. Quiz Meet 05.02.2020 20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Sarah Quiz club was started for the 

benefit of students and to keep them 

updated on the recent trends and factors. We are living in a competitive world, 

in which success is determined by our ability to upgrade ourselves according to 

the standards of the world and the quiz club provides a great platform for the 

students to achieve this feat.  

The quiz club members meets once a week to discuss and share information and 

recent developments in their respective fields. At the end of the month a quiz is 

conducted to test the students on the knowledge gained 

during the following month.  

We have 

conducted an inter-

departmental quiz competition 

on December 2019, Students 

from various departments 

participated enthusiastically. After the preliminary round, the finals were 

conducted and Naveena and Raja Rajeswari of Mathematics (S/F) were 

declared the winners.  

The students participated in the following inter-collegiate quiz competitions. 

SARAH 



i) Two students participated in state level 

inter-collegiate competition- 

CSIJACQU’19 conducted at CSI Jeyaraj 

Annapakiam College on 24.09.2019.  

ii) Two students participated in the quiz 

competition conducted by the Tirunelveli 

book fair 2020 at VOC Ground on 

7.02.2020 

iii) The State level quiz competition was conducted 

by Pope’s college on 29.02.2020 and three 

students from Physics department 

participated in that quiz. 

 

 The Quiz Club Board is replenished twice a week with 

information and facts to keep the students updated on 

the recent facts and events.   


